
 

Dear Parents/Carers and Students, 

Re: Year 11 Prom Cancellation 

Further to our previous communications we write to inform you that unfortunately we are cancelling the Prom 
scheduled for 25​th​ September.  

We understand that Year 11 will be disappointed that this event cannot go ahead but due to Government 
guidelines, gatherings of more than 30 people are not permitted to take place.  We are extremely saddened by 
this, as it is always such a joyous occasion to see our students enjoying time together celebrating their 
achievements at St James’.  

As all monies for this event were paid on ParentPay this will be automatically refunded to the original payee in 
the next few weeks. 

We still hope to hold the Year 11 Prize Evening on 12​th​ November but this is again dependant on the 
guidelines. We will of course be in touch nearer the time. 

 
Yours faithfully 

 

Mrs C Pickles 
Senior Deputy Headteacher 

 

 

 


